
Annual General Meeting 

CALLING ALL CIPFA NORTH WEST 
STUDENTS! 

The North West CIPFA Student Network would like to  invite 

you to become a volunteer for the upcoming year.  For more 

information on volunteering, please attend the AGM.  

Confirm your attendance by e-mailing                       

NorthWestStudent@cipfa.org 

WHEN: Friday 2nd March, 

2018 

Lunch from 12.45pm 

AGM from 1.30pm—4pm 

WHERE: Wigan Town Hall, 

Library Street, Wigan 

WN1 1YN 

 

WHY VOLUNTEER? 

It benefits all CIPFA students 

You will build professional 

skills & expand your network 

It’s rewarding & we have fun! 

You join a team that has been 

shortlisted for 3 PQ Awards in 

2017 and 2018 

North West CIPFA Student Network 

@nw_csn 

@nw_csn 


